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Your Submission:

Proposed Closure of the Mobile Library

We act for the trustees of the Estate of James Gammack who have asked us
to make a submission to you on the above matter. As you will probably be
aware, the Estate Gammack is a charitable and in perpetuity will-based trust
fund, the primary income beneficiary of which is the circulating department of
the Christchurch Public Library.

Our submission on behalf of our clients is to oppose any closure of the mobile
library which our clients believe serves an important civil service, with such
service being consistent with the values held by the late James Gammack as
evidenced in the charitable bequests made under his will.

Yours faithfully

Dean Palmer
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